
 

 
 

 
 

PPRC PUBLIC NOTICE (001) 1st May, 2025 
 

Pursuant to its Constitutional and Statutory Mandate, the Political Parties Regulation 

Commission hereby (PPRC), will, on Friday 2nd, Saturday 3rd and Sunday 4th May 

2025, embark on the harmonization of the Lower Level Elections Results lists of the 

Sierra Leone People’s Party (SLPP) for Bo, Bonthe and Pujehun Districts, respectively, 

at its Regional Office in Bo on Bo/Kenema Highway. 

The process, which started with the Western Region, will also be replicated in 

Kenema, Kono, Makeni, and Port Loko Districts. 

In light of the above, the District Executives, Constituency Executives, and those who 

petitioned the lists that were published by the party are invited to attend this 

harmonization meeting. 

Thanks in advance for your usual cooperation. 

Attached to this notice is the Harmonization Timetable. 

Signed by  
 
  
Lucien H.L.Momoh  
Director of Training and External Relations 
+23278201770 
 
 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGULATION COMMISSION  

OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 
Email: info@pprc.gov.sl / pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com 

      Website: www.pprc.gov.sl  
+232 75 262441/ +232 78 443294/+23278201770 
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